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Nominating Committee 
 

We, the 2018 California USBC Nominating Committee reviewed the qualifications and eligibility of 
each candidate as set forth in the Bylaws.  A candidate to be eligible must reside in the State of 
California. 
 
Notifications were sent to each nominee advising them of their nomination. 
 
The following single slate is presented for your consideration. 
 
Anyone wishing to be nominated from the floor to fill a position must have their application submitted 
24 hours prior to the annual meeting. 
 
The Committee presents the following slate for your consideration: 
 
 President    Kathy Bruegeman (Currently 1st Vice President) 
 
 2nd Vice President (Youth)  David Waybright * 
 
 Director (Five Positions)  Lynn Graves * 
      Brett Kociemba 
      Paul Kramer * 
      Eugene McCown * 
      Larry Peppers * 
      Mabel Sheasley * 
 
 Director (Youth Two Positions) Tom Leigh * 
      Lynn Matsubara* 
  
*Incumbent 
 
     
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Al Hoffmann, Chairman, Novato 
Don Way, San Diego 
Donna Dillard, Pasadena 
 


